
 

Dear Danbury Elementary Families, 

We will be having our Christmas Program on 

Tuesday, December 14th. Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd 

grades will begin performing at 5:30 pm, with 3rd, 

4th, and 5th grades following at 6:30 pm. Students 

should begin arriving 15 minutes prior to their 

performance time. 

All of our students have been working hard during 

Music class to prepare and we hope that you will 

join us for a festive night of music. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 

Thomas, Danbury ES Music teacher, either by e-

mail (Sarah.thomas@danburyisd.org) or phone at 

979-922-8787. 
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